
 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 
 
Exchange announcement 
 
30 May 2023 
 
Amended investor presentation for perpetual preference share (PPS) offer 

Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) has amended the investor presentation for the offer of up to NZ$250 
million of perpetual preference shares to New Zealand investors.   

The amended investor presentation updates the legend used on slide 11 so that the colours align 
with the correct liquid asset types.   
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For further information, please contact: 

 
 

 

0800 275 269 
 

 

 
May Zhang, Treasurer, BNZ  
T. 09-924-9203, E. bnz_treasury@bnz.co.nz 

 


